
 

 

Business and Computing Faculty 
at The Bolsover School 

 

Business and Computing is a popular choice amongst students at The Bolsover School. The 

Business and Computing faculty offer a variety of different subjects including; Computing at 

KS3 taught over one hour per week, GCSE Business Studies, BTEC Digital Information 

Technology, GCSE Computer Science and Cambridge Nationals in Creative iMedia. The 

popularity with students at Key Stage 4 is an important part of the wider curriculum offering 

at The Bolsover School, thus enabling the school to offer a broad and balanced curriculum to 

all.  It is important that our students can follow a pathway which is specific to their needs, 

allowing them to achieve their potential.   

The Business and Computing Faculty consists of two full time teachers (including the 

successful applicant) and one part time teacher.  The Business and Computing Faculty will 

become an excellent mix of staff with good experience, which would allow them to support 

effectively any new colleague.  Schemes of work are established at all key stages, in all 

subject areas. 

The school and this faculty area have fantastic facilities with all classrooms offering access 

to interactive whiteboards, visualizers, data projectors and a range of other Computing and 

teaching materials.  The school has two dedicated Computing based classrooms with 

desktop computers, alongside large numbers of portable devices. The faculty will share a 

staff base with the Maths Faculty, which offers access to Computing facilities and workspace 

for lesson preparation and marking. 
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